BOARD OF
FIRE COMMISS ONERS
DISTRICT NO. 2
TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY

January 13, 2015

Chairman Gregory Brass called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners to
order at 7:00 p.m. The Sunshine law was read and the date and time of the meeting was posted. Roll call was
taken asfollows:

Mr. Clancy Present
Mr. Goldstein Present
Mr. Polo Present
Mr. Polverino Present
Mr. Brass Present
Mr. Parker Present
Vice Pres. Berman Present
Chief Dinicolas Present
Asst. Chief Holley Present

Budget

The public hearing was opened to the public and there being no questions from the public Mr. Goldstein made a
motion to close the meeting. Mr. Stankiewicz reported that the budget has cleared Trenton approvals and is
good. Mr. Polo made a motion to adopt the 2015 budget and Mr. Clancy 2" it roll was called and the budget
was adopted.

Correspondence

Mr. Brass received a quote from Mr. Stankiewicz’s firm to obtain his services for 2015. The Board has
approved that.

Chief’s Report

72, 76, 77 the drill and sidewinders areinstalled. The rear rotators are done on 75 and 76, 85 has a new radio.
66 is done.

The stream lights arein, the chargers are in and the chief is still waiting for the hose and helmets. The chief
would like to know if he could sign up for ahybrid elect. Classit isbeing ran by First Due Training and the cost
would be $1200 the Board has approved that and the chief will go ahead and set it up.

Radio and Alarm

The chief seminar should have the new procedures for the radio.

Building

Dutch Lane Road - Mr. Polo has received a quote from Cummins Metro Power to have the transfer switch
fixed. The cost will be $12,657 Mr. Clancy made a motion that it be done and Mr. Polverino 2" it roll was
called and it was approved. Mr. Polo will set it up to be done.



Insurance

Mr. Goldstein got an estimate from Ken's Auto Body to fix the chief’s truck the cost would be $490.20 he will
advise them to start the work.

Maintenance

Good.

New Business

Mr. Goldstein spoke to Pete Hall about coming in to fix a problem with the computers at Pond Road. The cost
for a one time visit will be $275. The Board will go with that instead of paying $300 a month for the service
contract.

Old Business

There is still no news on when the Tower will be back. Mr. Brass has been calling them to get updates and will
keep the Board informed.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

David Goldstein
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